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Capio AB (publ) is a leading, pan-European healthcare provider offering a broad range of high quality medical, surgical and 
psychiatric healthcare services through its hospitals, specialist clinics and primary care units. Capio operates in five countries; 
Sweden, Norway, Denmark, France and Germany. In 2017, Capio’s 13,314 employees (average full-time equivalents) provided 
healthcare services during 5.1 million patient visits across the Group’s facilities, generating net sales of MSEK 15,327. Capio 
operates across three geographic segments: Nordic (57% of Group net sales 2017), France (35% of Group net sales 2017) and 
Germany (8% of Group net sales 2017). For more information about Capio, please see www.capio.com. 

 
Capio AB (publ) applies for de-listing 
 
 
Following that Ramsay Générale de Santé controls approximately 98.5 per cent of the shares in 
Capio and has initiated compulsory redemption proceedings regarding the remaining shares in 
the Company, the Board of Capio has, after a proposal from Ramsay GdS, resolved to apply for 
de-listing of the Company’s shares from Nasdaq Stockholm.   
 
Ramsay Générale de Santé S.A. (“Ramsay GdS”) declared the public offer for Capio AB (publ) 
(“Capio” or the “Company”) unconditional on 26 October 2018. As further announced by Ramsay GdS 
on 8 November 2018, Ramsay GdS controls approximately 98.5 per cent of the shares in Capio. In 
addition hereto, Ramsay GdS has initiated compulsory redemption proceedings regarding the 
remaining shares in the Company. 
 
As proposed by Ramsay GdS, the Board of Capio has resolved to apply for de-listing of the 
Company’s shares from Nasdaq Stockholm. The last day of trading in the Company’s shares on 
Nasdaq Stockholm will be announced as soon as the Company has received confirmation from 
Nasdaq Stockholm.  
 
Further, as requested by Ramsay GdS and as announced in a separate press release, the Board of 
Capio has convened an Extraordinary General Meeting to be held on 4 December 2018, for the 
purposes of, amongst other things, appointing a new board. 
 
 
 
For information, please contact: 
 

Henrik Brehmer, SVP Group Communication & Public Affairs  
Telephone: +46 761 11 34 14 
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